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Prosser Memorial Health Foundation  
Announces Officers for 2022 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 3, 2022, Prosser, Washington 
 
The Prosser Memorial Health Foundation would like to announce the Foundation Officers for 
2022: Julie Sollers, President; Rich Legerski, Vice President; Evan Tidball, Treasurer, and 
Glenn Bestebreur, Secretary. Carolyn Knee will join the Foundation Board in January 2022 with 
returning members: Keith Sattler, Steven Kenny, Samantha Markus, Shelby Moore, Neal 
Ripplinger, Susan Reams, Elisa Riley, Frank Schroeder, and Lisa Veloz.  
 
The Prosser Memorial Health Foundation is excited to announce the return of Bottles, Brews, 
Barbecues June 10 and 11 in Prosser Vintners Village. Bottles, Brews, Barbecues is an annual 
event held in Prosser in partnership with the Pacific Northwest Barbecue Association. In 2019, 
Prosser Memorial Health Foundation took over as the lead sponsor and organization as its main 
fundraising event. Sadly, the event was canceled in 2020 and 2021 due to the pandemic and 
health safety concerns. The successful 2019 event was both well-attended and well-received by 
the community. The Foundation looks forward to its return in 2022.    
 
The 2nd Annual Wine Country Classic Golf Tournament benefiting the Prosser Memorial Health 
Foundation will be held on September 9, 2022, at Canyon Lakes Golf Course in Kennewick. 
More details on sponsorship opportunities and registration are still to come.  
 
To learn more about the Prosser Memorial Health Foundation, upcoming Foundation events, or 
to donate, visit www.prosserhealth.foundation or call the Foundation office at 509.786.6601.  
 

### 
 
About Prosser Memorial Health Foundation: The Prosser Memorial Health Foundation pursues, 
receives, and administers donations and gifts for the benefit of Prosser Memorial Health. The Foundation 
is dedicated to supporting and enhancing healthcare at Prosser Memorial Health for the Lower Valley and 
surrounding region through new equipment purchases, funding for building projects, and other 
organizational advancements. 
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